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Comments: Holland lake is an amazing recreation place that families, especially local families can enjoy the lake,
and many hiking trails that surround it. By doing the expansion, you would be taking away these things, you
would be changing how it looks as well as the environment around it that could displace many of the wild animals
in that area. Many of us have memories of playing on Holland lake, swimming and kayaking with our families.
Exploring the trails and visiting the falls. We want to be able to share these same things with our children. To be
able to create memories with them in this amazing place.

By moving forward with the proposed expansion would cause us, Montanans to lose one of the last few places
that hasn't been taken over by tourists in our beautiful state. We still need places like this that show what the true
Montana is like without any changes. We don't have many places like this anymore and if the decision is made to
move forward you will break many people's hearts.



